Hello,

We strongly oppose SB 282-1. This bill does not help our residents keep their housing. They are running farther and farther behind
on rent payments and are unable to pay because of COVID-19. Residents need help paying past due rent through government
assistance provided by SB 330. Landlords are unduly burdened by this bill and are having trouble meeting mortgage, tax, payroll
and other expenses.

We ask that you oppose SB 282. Our residents need help paying their past due rent which SB 330 will provide. Please support SB
330. Thank you for your time.

Thanks,
Rajiv Jain



